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To
The Principal
DAPMRVDC

Bengaluru.

Respected Sir/Madam

Sub ; Report of workshop

This is to inform you that a workshop on preparation of Re-accreditation Report of NAAC was
conducted on 271" and 28" August 2019. It was attended by all the faculty members. All the
faculty were divided into 8 groups and based on the Criterion discussion were held as per the
new manual released by NAAC. A gap analysis was also done before the starting of the
program and at the end of the workshop. It was a interesting and interactive session for 2 days.
The Resource persons were happy with the outcome of the workshop. They have shared their
ppts and questions. The Report of the workshop along with the Gap analysis is enclosed for

your kind reference.

Thanking you

Yours truly

Dr. B S Keshava Prasad

IQAC Co-ordinator




